
French Delegates Visit Our School: A Celebration of Language and Culture 

Delhi Public School Sec-45, Gurgaon had the distinct honour of hosting esteemed delegates 

from the Ministry of Education, France on 5th March 2025, marking yet another milestone in 

our commitment to fostering French language learning. The delegation included Ms. Helene 

Hulin, Head of Exams Office, department of evaluation and certifications, Ms. Elsa Krief, Head 

of Communication and Promotion, Ms. Stéphanie Orfila, Attaché for Coopération in Education 

and Ms. Kripalinee Seeparsad, National Head Certifications DELF-DALF from Institut 

Français en Inde.  

As a recognised DELF examination centre for over six years, our school has provided more 

than 2,000 students with the opportunity to earn this prestigious certification which is a 

testament to our dedication to linguistic excellence. 

The visit began with a traditional welcome and lamp lighting.  The Director Principal, Ms Aditi 

Misra, interacted with them, holding discussions on DELF examinations, continued 

coordination and growth prospects.  The interaction was followed by a short tour of the school 

facilities, enthralling cultural performances, a melodious French song and a special dance 

performance. 

Ms. Kripalinee Seeparsad addressed the audience, appreciating the school's unwavering 

commitment to promoting French language and culture. She expressed her gratitude for the 

warm hospitality and lauded the students for their linguistic proficiency. The event concluded 

with a heartfelt Vote of Thanks, proposed by Ms. Sarabjit Lall, Head of Department. 

This visit reaffirmed our school’s commitment to fostering global citizenship through language 

learning and cultural exchange.  

 

 

     


